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Friday 12th October 2023 
 
Dear Families,  
 
SCHOOL CLOSURE – WEDNESDAY 25th OCTOBER 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you that school will be closed to staff and pupils on Wednesday 25th October.  This is 
due to the electricity being temporarily switched off by Scottish Power to carry out essential work in 
Meadway. We are unable to make alternative provisions on that day.  Be advised that there will be work going 
on in Meadway for 7 working days – please make use of the church carpark and walk round to school during 
this time.  
 
Children will bring home work set by their class teacher on Tuesday 24th October to be completed at home on 
that day and brought back on Thursday. 
 
Our Premises staff will be on site late on Wednesday to ensure that when the power is turned back on that it is 
safe for pupils and staff to return to school as planned on the Thursday morning.  We’ll communicate with you 
using the school app and Twitter if there are any changes. 
 
I wanted to give you as much notice as possible so that childcare arrangements can be made and I apologise 
for any inconvenience that this may cause.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


